Freedom of Information Act 2000 – pupil referral units
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
A) The total number of students in pupil referral units 

B) The number of students in pupil referral units whose first language is not English

C) The number of students in pupil referral units who are of an ethnic minority


Please provide me with data for the academic school years 2017/18 and 2016/17 

Please break the data down by primary and secondary pupil referral units 

Answer: 
Please find information in the attached Excel file. Please note that figures quoted relate to the numbers on roll at the PRU in the summer census in the relevant year. 
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


